Shanaclogh,
Cappawhite,
Co. Tipperary.
8th February, 2017
Ms. Beth Onslow
HR Administrator
ByrneWallace
88 Harcourt Street, 
Dublin 2
Dear Ms. Oslow,
I wish to propose my candidacy for Byrne Wallace’s internship programme, 2017. As a recent graduate of Civil Law from the National University of Ireland, Galway, I am confident that my previous legal experience coupled with my strong work ethic establishes me as a prime candidate for said position.
Having decided to pursue a career as a Solicitor, I sat and passed three FE-1 examinations in October, 2016, and plan to sit the remaining examinations in 2017. Currently, I act as a Legal Secretary at David Sheehan & Co, Solicitors, dealing primarily with litigation, family law and debt recovery matters. Furthermore, I previously interned at Community Law and Mediation and Sheehan & Partners, Solicitors, both of which focused on public interest and criminal law.
Without question, the first-rate training and supportive culture offered by the firm have incentivised me to apply for this internship. The opportunity to gain exposure to the corporate sphere, to experience the firm’s dynamic culture first hand and to further develop my practical legal knowledge would prove highly rewarding. As an intern, I would seek to actively contribute to all aspects of the firm’s work and I would be particularly interested in assisting with the implementation of the firm’s outstanding CSR policy. 

I confidently assert that I am an ideal fit for this position due to my wide ranging legal background and excellent legal, analytical and communication skills which I have astutely developed over the various customer facing roles I have held. I am certain that this internship would provide me with an excellent platform upon which I aim to greatly expand my knowledge of commercial law.

My utmost thanks for your time and consideration.
Yours Sincerely,
Niamh Fahey
